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July 17, 2025 

 

Lauren Olynick 

Deputy Corporate Officer 

Fraser Valley Regional District 

Via Email: lolynick@fvrd.ca  

 

Dear Lauren: 

Re: Request for Letter of Support for City of Mission Grant Application 

The City of Mission (City) hopes to submit an application to the federal and provincial 

governments’ Strategic Priorities Fund under the 2024-2034 Canada Community Building 

Fund. The City would greatly appreciate if the FVRD would provide a letter of support for the 

following two projects: 

1. Cedar Valley Safety Building (Firehall, EOC and Search and Rescue) – Capital 

Infrastructure Stream; and 

2. Watermain Condition Assessment – Capacity Building Stream 

The application is due in early September 2025 but we would appreciate receiving the letter 

of support by the end of August 2025 when the application will be submitted. Thank you for 

your consideration, please contact the undersigned with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike Younie 

CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 
 

 

Cc. Tracy Kyle, Director of Engineering and Public Works 
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